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20 January 2022 
 

RE Official information request CDHB 10784 
 
I refer to your email dated 18 November 2021 to the Ministry of Health which they subsequently 
transferred to us today requesting the following information under the Official Information Act from 
Canterbury DHB regarding investment in ICU beds. Specifically: 
 

 What investment in the increased number of ICU beds by region and hospital, have been 
delivered, from 01 October 2019 to the date of your issuing the data. 

 
There has been no additional investment from October 2019.  
 
Canterbury DHB provides ICU services at one site, Christchurch Public Hospital. Current physical capacity 
is 36 beds. 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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